[bookmark: _GoBack]THIS IS NOT A BILL.  We recently sent you the Summer 2014 edition of our newsletter, ‘BTBL News’, on digital cartridge.  Our records show that this digital cartridge has not yet been returned to the library.  We are preparing to send out our Winter 2014/15 edition of our newsletter soon and need you to return the ‘BTBL News’ digital cartridge to us so that we may reuse it for our next newsletter edition.  If you do not have the item listed below, please contact BTBL at 800-952-5666.
